
1 May 1978 

lr. Bernard Fensterwald, Jr. . 
Committee to Investigate Assassinations 
2101 L street N.W. Suite 203 
Washington, D. C. 20037 

Dear Bud, 

The following is an excerpt from a letter I received from 

Chris Candler, P. 0. Box 66, Glenelg 5045, S. Australia: 

On 28 feb 78, I wrote to Bernard Fensterwald at 
910 16th Street, N.W. Washington D.C. I enclosed 
a cheque for $5 and asked for a list of any litera- 
ture which may be available. But I have received 
no reply, and foolishly I did not keep the number 
of the banker's cheque : so that I cannot even see 

.2f.it was cashed. 

If you can spare the time to check up with 
Fensterwald's office, I shill be most grateful. 

I am particularly anxious to view the "@oleman- 
.-Slawson Memorandum". 

-I hope that you will look into this and reply directly to 

Mr. Candler. Incidentally, I do not have the Coleman-Slawson 

memorandum myself, or I would gladly send it to him. 

With best personal regards and good wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

bees 
Sylvia Meagher 

302 West 12 St 

NYC NY 10014 
212~243~4293


